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Dear Mike,

Good day and thank you for the opportunity to review your collision reconstruction study on the
collision incident involving the ALNIC MC and the USS JOHN S MCCAIN. We have reviewed the data,
and aside from our appreciation and admiration on the effort that you and your colleagues at NTSB
did in reconstruction of several scenarios and presented options, we have no further comments.

Thank you for the support and cooperation that you have given this Administration as well.

/r,

Al

AL ROMERO
Director of Marine Investigations
For the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs
Republic Of Liberia
Liberian Registry | www.liscr.com
22980 Indian Creek Drive, Suite 200
Dulles, Virginia 20166 USA
Direct: +1 703 
Main:  +1 703 790 3434
Fax: +1 703 790 5655
Email

Comments and Suggestions: http://www.liscr.com/customer-satisfaction-survey

From: Alphard Romero  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 4:04 PM
To: Kucharski Michael 
Cc: Investigations at LISCR
Subject: RE: Draft copy of USS JOHN S MCCAIN and ALNIC MC Collision Reconstruction Study -
request for technical revew

Dear Mike,

Thanks a lot. We will review the document and will provide you with comments if there are any
before the suspense date. Have a great weekend.



/r,

Al

AL ROMERO
Director of Marine Investigations
For the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs
Republic Of Liberia
Liberian Registry | www.liscr.com
22980 Indian Creek Drive, Suite 200
Dulles, Virginia 20166 USA
Direct: +1 703 
Main:  +1 703 790 3434
Fax: +1 703 790 5655
Email:

Comments and Suggestions: http://www.liscr.com/customer-satisfaction-survey

From: Kucharski Michael <michael.kucharski@ntsb.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 1:06 PM
Cc: Fountoukidis Dimitris >; Alphard Romero ;
Mccartney, Michael A ) >; Kucharski
Michael <michael.kucharski@ntsb.gov>
Subject: Draft copy of USS JOHN S MCCAIN and ALNIC MC Collision Reconstruction Study - request
for technical revew
Importance: High
 
Dear Party Coordinators:
 
The above referenced document is being sent to you so that you may perform a technical review of
its contents.
 
You have also been provided our technical review party comment sheet.  Please use this form, if you
choose to provide us with comments, and return it to me by
 
the close of business on Friday, 29 March 2019.
 
I thank you for your assistance, wish you a good weekend, and offer my very
 
 
Best Regards,



Mike Kucharski
 
Capt. Michael J. Kucharski
Senior Marine Accident Investigator
National Transportation Safety Board
Office of Marine Safety
490 L’Enfant Plaza, SW
Washington, DC 20594-2000
Tel:       202-314-6116
Mobile: 
Fax:       240-752-6313
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